The American Jewish World
will publish its popular

Rosh Hashana special edition
on September 2, 2022.

This is an opportunity to send New Year greetings
to the Jewish community of Minnesota.

If your business would like to advertise in the Rosh
Hashana issue, please contact Mordecai Specktor
at 612-824-0030 or e-mail: editor@ajwnews.com.

The ad space reservation deadline is 12 p.m.,
Wednesday, August 24, 2022.




